
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Manor Road 
Crowle 

North Lincolnshire 
DN17 4ET 

 01724 710312 
Website: www.crowleprimaryschool.com 
 admin@crowleprimaryacademy.co.uk  

 
Headteacher : Rhonda Blakemore 

Deputy Headteacher: Erica Fawcett  

22.9.22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year we have made the decision to offer a place on the PGL residential to year 6 children only. As we now 
have pure year groups we wanted to keep this opportunity as a celebratory end of year 6 residential. We will 
be offering year 5 an alternative day trip this year and they will be given the opportunity to attend a school 
residential next year (all being well).  
 
We have also decided that the young voices trip will be a year 5 trip only, this will be taking place in February, 
more details will follow when we have them.  
  
Kind regards 

  

 
 

Mrs R Blakemore  
Headteacher  
  
  
  

 
 


